
Letter of Discontent 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Department Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Discontent Regarding Lack of Litter Management 

in Our Community 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my growing concern regarding the inadequate litter management in our 

community. Over the past few months, I have observed an increasing amount of litter 

accumulating in various public spaces, including parks, sidewalks, and along roadsides. This not 

only detracts from the beauty of our environment but also poses health and safety risks to our 

residents. 

Despite the efforts made to promote cleanliness and community awareness, it appears that our 

current litter management strategies are insufficient. I believe it is imperative that we implement 

more effective measures, such as increased public litter bins, regular clean-up events, and 

community education programs aimed at encouraging proper waste disposal. 

As a concerned resident of [Community/Neighborhood], I urge you to prioritize this issue and 

take necessary actions to improve litter management in our area. Together, we can create a 

cleaner and healthier environment for all residents. 

Thank you for your attention to this pressing matter. I look forward to your prompt response and 

to seeing positive changes in our community. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


